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Our rural residential neighborhoods have seen a great increase in cougar sightings.  In my
Pickett Creek area 
There have been repeated sightings near homes and on roads.  It is time to allow dogs when
hunting cougar. This Bill is a good start to protect our children and adults from large
populations of cougars and dangerous cougar attacts. 

Helen Scott,  Josephine County
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